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Christ Church (C of E) Primary School

Upton Rd, Moreton, Wirral, CH46 0PB

Headteacher: Mrs A Donelan                                                      

Tel  :- 0151 677 5152
schooloffice@christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk
www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk

Friday 12th February 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

We all made it! What a six weeks this half term has been; we are so thankful for your support and how hard you have worked to help your children’s learning at home. We have had over 90% of our pupils accessing home learning and returning their work every day and that couldn’t have happened without you juggling everything at home to work with us. 

We have had a high number of pupils attending on site compared to many schools; a significant amount of our families are keyworkers and we are grateful for your cooperation in following our safety measures and for all you have been doing in your work for our community.
I know all children and teachers are looking forward to being back in school as usual (and parents I’m sure!); we will hear the Government’s roadmap out of lockdown on 22nd February and are really hoping it will mean the time is right for the safe return to school for all of our pupils. Thank-you to those families who have completed our online survey to help us understand how best we can plan for reopening when it happens. If you haven’t yet done so, please let us know your thoughts by logging into your school spider account and selecting the survey to tell us about your lockdown experiences and your preference for school reopening.
During the holidays we still need to log any confirmed cases of COVID19 for pupils and staff, even if they are usually home learners. Please keep us informed by emailing the school office and we will keep in touch with you. We would like to send our love and best wishes to those in our community who are currently affected by COVID19; we have some families and staff who are having a worrying time and we keep them all in our prayers. Should your child or household member display any of the original or new symptoms please book a symptoms-only test via the following link:
https://www.wirral.gov.uk/covid-19-testing/covid-19-testing-people-who-have-symptoms
I hope you had positive phone calls with your class teachers today. School is now closed for half term and will reopen to our existing children of keyworkers and those who are vulnerable on Monday 22nd February. Online learning will begin again at 9am that morning for everyone remaining at home and the teaching team are looking forward to seeing you all well rested and ready to go!

Over the half term we are having our Y5 and Y6 boys’ toilets refurbished and new windows in the Annex building fitted with blinds, so we will be ready for your children as soon as they can come back!
Take care, keep safe and thank – you.

Mrs Donelan

Headteacher
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